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The Republicans left me.  I did not leave them.

I do not remember for sure who said that, but I believe that
is the heart cry of millions of Americans in flyover country.

The Republicans used to be known as a “Christian” Party…back
in the days of the Moral Majority and Rev. Pat Robertson’s
fight to return America to the moral high ground.

There  was  a  time  when  the  Republican  Party  STOOD  for
something…right against wrong…good against evil…Christ against
Lucifer…other than invasive wars.

That was before the days when the Republican Party traded
Christianity for Conservatism.

If we really want to Make America Great Again, the Republican
Party must become Christian with a backbone again.  As Jesus
warned, a saltless message is good for nothing.

Conservatism  is  Pretend  SALT…A  watered  down  version  of
Biblical principles designed to curry the favor of voters
without coming across as…well…too Christian.  Jesus told us
that “no man can serve two masters.”  I am a Christian who
happens to vote Republican. I am not a Republican who just
happens to be a Christian.  I used to think they were one in
the same.

But not so much anymore.  Fool me once shame on YOU…fool me
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twice, shame on ME.  I am done drinking the Rush Limbaugh Kool
Aid…Republican good, Democrat bad.  I am done with RINO’s…but
also  done  with  CHINO’s…Christians  In  Name  Only.   The
Republican  Party  is  full  of  them.

One of the CHINO’s years ago tried to promote the BIG TENT
approach to politics.  That was the idea that if you really
did not take strong positions on the moral issues that the
Party would thrive based on all-inclusive positions that were
sure not to offend anyone.  That birthed such groups as the
Log-Cabin  Republicans.   You  know…the  sexually  deviant
Republicans  who  voted  for  strong  fiscal  policy.

Somebody stupid sold that as a wise move.  Enlarging the tent
simply poked more holes in the foundation.  Psalm 11:3 warns
us, “If the foundations be destroyed what can the righteous
do?”   Answer…vote  for  unrighteous  conservatives.   Non-
Christian,  sin  promoting,  immoral  values  promoting
“conservatives” became the flavor of choice.  CHINOs elect
RINOs.  Get it?

Paul Ryan, Mitch McConnell, Lindsey Graham, Chris Christy,
John McCain, Jeb Bush, John Boehner, Kevin McCarthy, Poppy
Bush, Bill Barr, GW Bush, Dick Chaney, Liz Chaney, just to
name a few.  “Conservatives,” FAKE SALT, that Christians hired
to fight the Spiritual War that IS politics.

Lest we forget our dear friend CONSERVATIVE Barry Goldwater:

“Mark my word, if and when these preachers get control of the
[Republican] party, and they’re sure trying to do so, it’s
going to be a terrible damn problem. Frankly, these people
frighten me. Politics and governing demand compromise. But
these Christians believe they are acting in the name of God,
so they can’t and won’t compromise. I know, I’ve tried to deal
with them.”

That  was  long  before  COVID  exposed  the  phony,  fearful,
compromised Church.



Let there be no doubt.  Compromise is surrender.  Christians
cannot win elections, they tell us.  We need to hide our faith
under a bushel and call ourselves CONSERVATIVE!  Maybe we can
trick the voters into electing our team.  After all, the Name
of Jesus is sooo divisive…

Perhaps you haven’t noticed , but at the heart of the MAGA
movement is Christianity.  Maybe not organized “religious”
Christianity,  but  MAGA’s  values  are  Christian.   The
establishment  Republicans  HATE  Christians…they  hate  our
values, they hate the idea of MAGA, yet we capitulate to their
wicked schemes.  BOTH parties are rushing us headlong into the
New World Order.

Wasn’t it Poppy Bush, a Republican, who first announced the
New World Order to the world?

President Kennedy, a  Democrat, before the CIA murdered him,
warned us:

“For we are opposed around the world by a monolithic and
ruthless conspiracy that relies primarily on covert means for
expanding its sphere of influence–on infiltration instead of
invasion, on subversion instead of elections, on intimidation
instead of free choice, on guerrillas by night instead of
armies by day. It is a system which has conscripted vast human
and material resources into the building of a tightly knit,
highly efficient machine that combines military, diplomatic,
intelligence, economic, scientific, and political operations.”

The Republican Party has been infiltrated by non-believers. 
They no longer represent CHRISTIAN values.  They didn’t even
fight for honest elections.  They sold us out to China Joe and
the phony Ho.

Look around.  The “Injustice Department” has locked up over a
thousand “Republicans” in the DC Gulag without a trial.  Those
who do make it to trial end up in a kangaroo court designed to
punish them.  ANTIFA walks free…MAGA does time.  DC hates
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MAGA.  They don’t hate Trump, they hate US and our Christian
values.

Not a peep from the “Republicans” in Washington.  We corn poke
Christians,  “deplorables”  Hillary  called  us,  are  an
embarrassment to the Establishment Republicans.  They wish we
would all just go away.  They are looking the other way as our
own two-headed Government beast removes Christian influence
from the scene of the crime.

Pro-lifers are thrown in jail for simply defending the lives
of the pre-born.  The Supreme Court overturns Roe V Wade and
the  Republicans  act  like  it  never  happened.   Baby  murder
continues unabated.  Why?  Because CHINO’s elect RINOS.

You do not have to be a Christian to not want your SON to be
homecoming QUEEN!  Why can’t they understand that?

George Carlin was right.  He told us that Washington is one
big club and we “ain’t in it.”

The  Democrats  hate  Christians  and  the  Republicans  are
embarrassed  by  us.   Ask  Oliver  Anthony.

That is why MAGA is such a threat.  Donald Trump was God’s
wrecking ball.  Stop with the moral judgements about whether
he was “Christian” enough.  The Bible is replete of stories of
God using un-Godly men to advance the cause.  You do not have
to be a man of God in order to be God’s man.

“You shall know them by their fruit.”

Christians are being thrown in jail.  Soon they will be fed to
the Lions.

Has anyone seen or heard anything from the Republicans?
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